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ICYMI: Heller Seeks FCC Reform 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) questioned commissioners at the Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation hearing, titled “Oversight of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC).” 


   CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CLIP
In his questioning, Senator Heller joined with other Republican members of the Committee, and called for further discussion regarding the 1992 Cable Act and the 1996 Telecommunications Act.  Specifically, Heller urged the Committee and the FCC Commissioners to examine further whether those laws are promoting or hindering innovation, investment in infrastructure and broadband adoption.  
Heller also focused on his legislation to reform the FCC by making it more transparent and more responsive to industry businesses.
Heller introduced the Federal Communications Commission Consolidated Reporting Act last Congress in an effort to remove the weight of big government from our nation’s innovators and entrepreneurs. Heller plans to reintroduce the same legislation this Congress. 
###
